To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Todd Harden, Fire Marshal

Date: June 8, 2015

Subject: Pyrotechnics Display — Eden Kiwanis

The attached information includes an application for a permit to display pyrotechnics at the annual July
4t Celebration at Morehead High School. The applicant is the Eden Kiwanis and it also includes a contract
between Hale Artificer, Inc., and Eden Kiwanis. Hale Artificer has also included their Federal Explosives
License/Permit, a Certificate of Insurance, and a copy of their Safety Procedures. The Fire Marshall’s
Report is also attached.

According to the City Code Chapter 7 Article X: Fireworks Displays, the City Council may issue the applicant
a permit to display pyrotechnics if the applicant has provided the required proof of insurance and the Fire
Marshal has made the required certifications and satisfactory evidence has been produced to the effect
that the pyrotechnics will be used in connection with the conduct of concerts or public exhibitions.



